
LEAVING A LASTING LEGACY!  
A Legacy fund is an opportunity to have a lasting effect on 

the church to which you have dedicated your time and            

talents, shared in worship and prayer, made sacraments, 

and helped to build a vibrant St. Raphael community.  
 

The legacy you leave to St. Raphael will allow the church 

and its members to continue the ministries of Jesus, the 

Christ. Funds are in Oshkosh Community Foundation and 

the Catholic Foundation.  
 

What gifts will you share now and in the future? Please talk 
to Mark at the church office for more details. 233-8044 or 
mark.lindekugel@raphael.org 

From the Bishop 
 

Crisis in the Church 

Let us continue to pray for all  

victim-survivors of clergy sexual 

abuse, and for the changes that 

remain needed in the Church. This 

fall, Bishop Ricken held listening  

sessions around the diocese, and 

then wrote a series of responses to 

what he heard.   

You may find this and other          

information on our parish                 

website: raphael.org/about/safe-environment 
 

If you know of an incident of sexual abuse of a person 

who is now under the age of 18 by a priest, deacon,        

employee or volunteer,  

PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL  

AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 If the person was abused as a minor  

but is now an adult, please contact: 

 Office of Safe Environment  

Diocese of Green Bay  

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free)  

We always encourage you to report the                         

incident to civil authorities.  

YOU MATTER TO US ï THERE IS HOPE!  
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Sacraments 

Baptism Preparation 
 

Infants accept the faith through the faith of their parents, so 

St. Raphael the Archangel Parish offers group sessions to 

prepare parents for the baptism ceremony and for leading 

their children in a life of faith. Sessions are held twice per 

month, all year round. Please call, e-mail or stop by the          

parish office to register for the Baptism Preparation group 

session and to schedule your childôs baptism. 
 

Adult Confirmation  
 

If youôve received Catholic faith formation through            

8th grade, along with the Sacraments of Baptism, and                     

1st Communion, but were never confirmed and wish to be, 

you are invited to attend classes for Adult Confirmation on  

Wednesday evenings, Wednesday, March 13 ï April 17  

Confirmation Retreat - Saturday, April 20 ï 

Confirmation  - April 20 at 8pm 
 

Marriage 
 

If you are planning on getting engaged, or are engaged now, 

please know that we are ready to be an active part of your 

marriage preparation! We can answer any questions you may 

have about this sacrament and your preparations for married 

life together. Contact us at 920 233 8044.  

Our Catholic School 

Lourdes Academy, our Catholic School 

John Dinegan éééééééééééé..  President 

Amy Geffers .                     Elementary School Principal          

David Mikesell . . . .é.Middle & High School Principal 

 Lourdes Academy  .................426-3626 

RECONCILIATION  

Saturday:      3:30 to 4:30 pm  

Sunday:        3:30 to 4:30 pm 

Tuesday:      4:30 to 5:30 pm 

MASS SCHEDULE  

WEEKEND  

 Saturday:     5:00 pm 

 Sunday:       7:30 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am, 5:00 pm 

Merry Christmas!  Thank you for joining us at St. Raphael the Archangel as we celebrate the birth of 
our Savior. 
 

As we gather, let us remember all of our blessings. God has given us so much!  We are grateful for life, 
enq sgd odnokd hm ntq khudr+ `mc enq sgd fhes ne Fncƍr knud sgqntfg Ghr Rnm+ Idrtr- 
 

We also are aware that this is a difficult time for many. Some of us have lost loved ones to death.  
Some of us are experiencing broken relationships. Some of us are struggling with illness. Some of us 
struggle with our faith in God, or with the Church. Some of us struggle financially to provide what we 
would like to give our families. 
 

Kds tr oq`x enq nmd `mnsgdq+ sg`s Idrtr+ anqm hm ` l`mfdq e`q `v`x eqnl ghr lnsgdqƍr gnld+ l`x fhud
us strength to know that God is always with us. Jesus comes to us in a special way in communion, the 
gift of the Eucharist, as He desires to live within our hearts. 
 

We are so grateful to God for the gift of His love, and to all who come to pray               
together as we help each other to grow in faith.  Please do not hesitate to contact any of 
our parish staff or deacons if you wish to meet and talk about our faith. 
 

A Blessed Christmas to all of you.   

 
 

http://raphael.org/about/safe-environment

